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October 3, 2016 
 
Brad Roediger 
Director of Development 
Habitat for Humanity of Greater Dayton 
115 W. Riverview Avenue 
Dayton, OH 45405 
 
Dear Mr. Roediger, 
 
On October 3, 2016, the Trotwood City Council passed an Ordinance to waive all Zoning Permit fees for 
the 2017 calendar year. This includes the following permit fees: Residential Zoning Permit fees, Zoning 
Compliance Application fees and Parkland Dedication fees.  
 
The City of Trotwood supports Habitat for Humanity’s mission to encourage responsible 
homeownership in our community. Habitat of Greater Dayton continues to enhance our community 
and the surrounding property values by building high quality homes on vacant lots within our city 
subdivisions. 
 
If you have questions you can reach me at 937-854-7216 or jpeyton@trotwood.org. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Jeannie Peyton 
Planning & Zoning Administrator  
City of Trotwood 
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